
Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

As a Super Start to our History topic 'The Tudors', we have planned a trip to  

the 'Weald and Downland' Museum at Singleton on Tuesday 26th March.   

The children will have the opportunity to view all the houses on site  

and also participate in workshops. 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children must wear their school jumper, sensible footwear and a coat as it could potentially 

be very cold, but casual trousers are acceptable for this trip.   They can also bring up to £5 if you 

wish, to spend in the shop. 

 

If you would like your child to have the opportunity to visit the 'Weald and Downland' Museum   

the deadline is FRIDAY 15th MARCH. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 3 team 
  
ORCHARDS JUNIOR SCHOOL 

YEAR 3 VISIT  

THE 'WEALD AND DOWNLAND' MUSEUM 
 

Child’s name ........................................................  Class ............................................... 

 

£12 - Payment can be made by any of the following ways: 

Please tick method of payment   

   Cheque   Parent Pay         

   Cash    Card payment at the reception desk    

   
Signed .................................................................................. (parent/guardian)  

Orchards Junior School 
 

Year 3 Visit to the 'Weald and Downland' Museum 

The children will travel by coach and leave school by 9.00am so 

should arrive promptly for registration.  We should be back at 

school by approximately 3.15pm. 

 

We are asking a contribution of £12 per child to cover the cost of 

transport and the entrance fee. Without your contribution it may 

be necessary to cancel the visit, however, we understand that 

some families may need to pay in instalments to help spread the 

cost, if so, please contact Dr Jones in confidence.  

 

They will need to have a packed lunch with plenty to drink.  No 

fizzy or energy drinks please.  If your child is entitled to free school 

meals a packed lunch will be provided. 


